
Mitch,

Wreaths Across America is in receipt of Glass City AMC donation of $200.00.

We appreciate your donation and it will go a long way in making sure that every one 
of the 2,200 military veterans buried in Lake Township Cemetery will have a wreath 
laid up on their graves on December 16th.

Yours in service,

Ken Gilsdorf
Location Coordinator
Wreaths Across America

Commander
Walbridge VFW Post 9963

419-350-7947


